REFORMED PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

ELL SAINTS

Today’s Lord’s Day Activities

Evening Prayer Meeting 3
Fellowship Hall
5:30-6:30p.m.

Sunday School Classes, November 10

Church History, Rick Hutton, Fellowship Hall
Galatians, Noah Rivers, High School

Sawve the Dates

High School Youth Group **
November 16
December — TBD

Lessons & Carols **

December 24

Church Library Open House R
January 12

November 3, 2024

November 10 Reminders

Nursery: Sunday School
Matti Swistock

Tracy Bajan

Nursery: AM Worship Service
Rebecca Fender
Kathy Hutton

Gracie Fender

Rachel Fender

Nursery: PM Worship Service
Becky Bajan

Ann McGehee

Lydia Bajan

Communion Volunteers
Janice Harrington
Susu Hutton

Coffee Volunteer
Volunteer Needed

AM A/V Volunteer
Matthew Hannegan

PM A/V Volunteer
Mitchell Cox

Greeter of the Month
Kathy Robinson

Deacon of the Month
Todd Vernon



This Week at All Saints

Men’s Study %
Tuesdays - 8 p.m. or Wednesdays — 6:30 a.m.
Contact R.E. Rick Hutton for updates on the

current men’s study at rick@allsaintspres.org.

Women’s Study %
Tuesdays — 9:30 a.m. or Thursdays —7:30 p.m.

Yancey Shepherding Group *
Wednesday, November 6 — 7 p.m.

Evening Worship Service *
Sunday, November 10— 5:30 p.m.

Meetings and Events

X Official church meeting or event
+  Sponsored by members of our congregation

@ Events happening in the broader Christian community

1. Adult Sunday School Schedule %

Adult Sunday School Class Sessions

Fellowship Hall
Quarter Begins Subject Teacher
1b 11/3/2024 Worship Rick
1b 11/10/2024 Church History Rick
2a 12/8/2024 Bible -OT History Matt
2b 1/19/2025 Bible -OT History TBD
3 3/9/2025 Bible -Gospel Noah
4a 6/1/2025 Bible -NT Epistle Nels
4b 7/13/2025 Bible -NT Epistle Noah

2. PDM Christmas Collection **

In lieu of Angel Tree, this year we would
like to give Christmas gifts to the folks
PDM works with on a regular basis. It will
be an encouragement to those who are
already working with the program, and it
might open doors to share the Gospel with
other people living in the halfway

houses. For example, at the women's
halfway house, they are in regular need of
underwear and socks, and we would love to
create a backstock of those items for them.
Perhaps a small, more feminine gift to the
ladies there is appropriate as well. Please
pray and consider whether you can
contribute to these gifts.



(PDM Christmas Collection — Continued)

Donations may be given to Jessica Pilson
(cash, check and venmo @]Jessica-Pilson-1)
or to All Saints with a memo or note saying
PDM Christmas. We would love to have all
the money collected by Thanksgiving so that
we can assess how to divide it amongst the
different houses.

If you have any questions, please contact

Jessica Pilson at jlpilson@hotmail.com or
804-651-3195.

3. Elder & Deacon Nominations >

The Session of All Saints will be receiving
nominations for Elder and Deacon in the
month of December. Please be praying
about who in our church might be called to
serve as an Elder or Deacon.



General Information

Announcement Submissions

Please send information for this announcement
sheet to admin@allsaintspres.org. Please type
“Announcement” in the subject line of the email.
The deadline for Sunday announcements is
Thursday morning at 9 a.m.

Prayer Chain and Information Chain
If you have an email that you want sent to the
congregation or would like to have your email
added to the church listserv, please send it to:
emaillist@allsaintspres.org.

Lost and Found
The Lost and Found box is located by the
staircase between the fellowship hall and the

auditorium.

Food Pantry Box *

Please place your donations in the box located on
the stage in the fellowship hall. This is an
ongoing service to our neighbors and donations
will be taken once every month to First Baptist
Church. For more information, contact Susu
Hutton at susu@familyhutton.com.

Directory Questions

If you have questions about the directory or if you
would like to be added, please contact Deborah
Miller at mrs.ruggles@gmail.com.

Invite People to Church

All Saints business cards are available to take and
use to invite people to church. If you would like
some, ask Rick Hutton.

Teaching Elders:
Dennis Bullock
dennis@allsaintspres.org

Ruling Elders:
Matt Fender
matt@allsaintspres.org

Rick Hutton, Clerk

rick@allsaintspres.org

Bill Tvey *
bill@allsaintspres.org

Wes Jones

wes@allsaintspres.org

Al Yancey
al@allsaintspres.org

Nels Yehnert *
nels@allsaintspres.org

Deacons:
deacons@allsaintspres.org
Turner Cole

Matthew Hannegan
Jonathan Kennedy, Jr.
Robert Michaux

Todd Vernon

Staff:

Rick Hutton

Church Administrator
rick@allsaintspres.org

Turner Cole, Treasurer
Todd Vernon, Associate Treasurer
treasurer@allsaintspres.org

Meg King
Administrative Assistant
admin@allsaintspres.org

All Saints Reformed Presbyterian Church
www.allsaintspres.org - (804) 353-7321 * Currently on Sabbatical
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